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Slick Technical Data Sheet   

Composition 

Soil wetting agent containing 54,5% wetting agents and 2,8% amino-acids. 


Formats 

Packaging 1 and 5 litres


Features 

Slick is a complex of high performance wetting agents for application to the soil through 
irrigation systems. Slick decreases the surface tension of the irrigation water enhancing 
penetration and distribution in a faster, more extensive and uniform way throughout the 
whole soil profile. 


Slick greatly facilitates both vertical and horizontal water movement in all 3 dimensions 
resulting in an improved root system and significantly enhanced irrigation water 
consumption. 


Slick maximises the efficiency of the use of water and fertilisers in irrigation, reduces 
water logging, maintains soil structure and aeration, leading to increased harvest yield 
and quality. 


Advantages 


- Optimises consumption and reduces irrigation water costs. 

- Increases the harvest and its quality. 

- It favours the penetration and distribution of water in a faster, more extensive and 

uniform way. 

- Facilitates both vertical and horizontal water movement. 

- Enhances the development of the root system. 

- Includes amino acids of plant origin in its composition that optimise the absorption of 

nutrients and reduce water stress. 

- Improves soil aeration by promoting the development of beneficial microorganisms. 

- Improves the use and availability of nutrients. 

- Important benefits for the environment. 
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Application and Dosage 

Slick can be applied through any soil irrigation system, for all types of soils and 
substrates and all types of crops. For detailed information the use of Slick in a particular 
crop, please visit our website www.ecoculturebs.com


Application in drip irrigation:  

Slick can be applied at a dose of 1l/ha per month or in 4 applications of 0.25 l/ha every 7 
days. 


Standard application by sprinkling and pivoting:  

Slick for use in soil disinfection  

Slick facilitates the movement of water in 3 dimensions (3D) improving the results of soil 
disinfection processes in which water distribution and retention are key factors to achieve 
best results. Slick increases the effectiveness of disinfection treatments by 20-30% by 
maintaining the gases generated in the soil profile for longer periods of time. 


Slick is is an excellent ally in the treatment of exhausted soils or those poor in organic 
matter that make aeration difficult. It can be applied to all types of soils and artificial 
substrates to improve their properties. Due to its profile, it is ideal for all types of 
solarisation processes. 


Dosage and method of use  

Apply in the preparation of the soil at a dose of 2 to 3 l/ha in drip irrigation systems 
between 7 and 4 days before the application of the fumigation products, providing water 
until the soil reaches field capacity. 


Repeat at a dose of 1 l/ha after 20 days in soils or situations where necessary. 

It is essential to seal the ground well using plastic film to prevent losses of gas. 


MOMENT DOSE FRECUENCY

Pre-planting 3l/ha 1 application 

Substrate hydration 3l/ha 1 application 

During cultivation 3l/ha 1 initial application 

During cultivation 1l/ha 1 application per month 
after initial application 

After water stress 3l/ha 1 application 
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